
Hello from Steel Valley Middle School,  
September 9th – Remote Learning Preparation The expectation for students on Wednesday, 
September 9 is to successfully log into all of their Google Classrooms.  If issues arise, classroom 
teachers and technology support will be available to assist.  This process will ensure that all 
students will be able to access their Google Classroom sessions prior to the first day of 
synchronous remote learning.  Students will also participate in a Digital Citizenship program 
review to ensure effective and safe utilization of technology.   
 
 
MS Sport announcements 
Any 7th and 8th grade student interested in participating in the MS sports program there will be 
physical on Friday, September 11th  
Girls physicals will be from 9:30 to 11:30 am 
Boys physicals will be from noon to 2 pm. 
 
There will be a meeting on Wednesday, September 9th at 5:30 pm at the A Field for boys and 
girls interested in playing MS Soccer 
 
Any 7th and 8th students interested in playing volleyball, there will be meeting tomorrow at 3:30 
in third parking lot in front of the high school. 
 


